FULFILLING OUR NATION'S PROMISE
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L\ VFW POST 10249

Several members of VFW Post
10249 are currently working with
the Defense POW/MIA Accounting
Agency (DPAA) Detachment in
LAOS to recover Americans
unaccounted for from the Vietnam
Conflict.

Of the 574 Americans once listed,
273 have been recovered. Our
members continue to search for-the
remaining 301

Thank you, for your ceaseless
efforts in fulfilling our Nations
Promise.

Bert Marohl
Commander 10249

NATIONAL POW/MIA RECOGNITION DAY
September 16, 2016




